

Strictly Come Teaching



On Saturday 25 January 2025 at 7pm GMT, the Welsh Bridge Union is holding its First Annual 'Strictly Come Teaching' Competition on Real Bridge – please join us!

- It is for partnerships consisting of a player who would genuinely still describe themselves as a learner/beginner and their PRO any bridge teacher or experienced player to waltz them round the tables! This will be a 'best-behaviour-ever-at-bridge' event!
- We will play 16 Boards with 8 minutes per board to allow time for initial introductions, exchanging pleasantries and thinking what to do! Please dress for the occasion (black tie/evening dress encouraged!) For health & safety reasons, no stilettos, no transfer responses to 1 Club and no 2 Diamond Multi!
- Trophy to the best scoring pair and surprise prizes to the best dressed pair and the friendliest pair! The lovely Sarah Amos is Directing! To save red faces, the top half of the field results will be published on the WBU website with other players listed as 'Chorus'!

Please email Andrea Knox, WBU President: andrea.knox@knoxcommercial.co.uk
or tel. +44 (0)7958 611282 to enter. Entry is free – it will be paid for by the WBU
President – but donations from entrants are invited please towards Welsh Junior
Bridge to fund our WBU Junior Camrose and Peggy Bayer Teams

Please pass on the word to any Bridge Teachers and learners you know!